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  Ajax For Dummies Steve Holzner,2006-05-30 Ajax
is short for “Asynchronous
JavaScript+CSS+DOM+XMLHttpRequest.” Even if you
weren’t intimidated before, that tidbit is
probably enough to make you reach for the
Excedrin. Just reach for Ajax For Dummies instead.
With screen shots, actual code and explanations,
and live Web sites where you can see Ajax
applications doing their thing, it will have you
using Ajax to create Web applications that look an
act like desktop applications in no time. With
Ajax, you can speed up and clean up your Web
applications. Shoppers at your online store can
fill their carts without waiting for multiple page
refreshes. Searchers on your sites can get instant
results on the same page. This guide takes you on
a tour of how Ajax is used today, complete with
examples of Ajax applications in action, such as
an Ajax-enabled Yahoo! search or an Ajax-based
chat application. Then it gives you basics on
using JavaScript. After that you dive in and get
info on: Writing some Ajax, interactive mouseovers
using Ajax, passing data to the server with GET or
POST, and more Connecting to Google for a live
search Using free Ajax frameworks so you don’t
have to start from scratch, including Ajax Gold
(written specifically for this book), AJAXLib, and
grabbing XML with libXmlRequest All kinds of Ajax
techniques, such as using Ajax for drag-and-drop
operations, pop-up menus, downloading images
behind the scenes, and more Using SACK (simple
AJAX code kit), decoding XML with Sarissa, and
creating visual effects with Rico Handling XML int
Ajax Applications Working with cascading style
sheets (CCS) in Ajax, including setting up the
styles, displaying a menu, styling text, handling
colors and backgrounds, and more Working with Ajax
and PHP Complete with a companion Web site, free
Ajax frameworks, and sample code you can use, Ajax
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for Dummies is your friendly guide to creating
truly user-friendly Web sites! Note: CD-ROM/DVD
and other supplementary materials are not included
as part of eBook file.
  Ajax on Java Steven Douglas Olson,2007-02-22
This practical guide shows you how to make your
Java web applications more responsive and dynamic
by incorporating new Ajaxian features, including
suggestion lists, drag-and-drop, and more. Java
developers can choose between many different ways
of incorporating Ajax, from building JavaScript
into your applications by hand to using the new
Google Web Toolkit (GWT). Ajax on Java starts with
an introduction to Ajax, showing you how to write
some basic applications that use client-side
JavaScript to request information from a Java
servlet and display it without doing a full page
reload. It also presents several strategies for
communicating between the client and the server,
including sending raw data, and using XML or JSON
(JavaScript Object Notation) for sending more
complex collections of data. The book then
branches out into different approaches for
incorporating Ajax, which include: The Prototype
and script.aculo.us Javascript libraries, the Dojo
and Rico libraries, and DWR Integrating Ajax into
Java ServerPages (JSP) applications Using Ajax
with Struts Integrating Ajax into Java ServerFaces
(JSF) applications Using Google's GWT, which
offers a pure Java approach to developing web
applications: your client-side components are
written in Java, and compiled into HTML and
JavaScript Ajax gives web developers the ability
to build applications that are more interactive,
more dynamic, more exciting and enjoyable for your
users. If you're a Java developer and haven't
tried Ajax, but would like to get started, this
book is essential. Your users will be grateful.
  Insurance Periodicals Index ,1983
  Beginning ASP.NET 2.0 AJAX Wallace B.
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McClure,Scott Glavich,Steve C. Orr,Craig
Shoemaker,Steven A. Smith,Jim Zimmerman,2007-06-30
Written by a high-power team of Microsoft MVPs,
this book provides a comprehensive introduction to
the ASP.NET AJAX features After a quick overview
of the architecture and features of ASP.NET 2.0
AJAX, coverage then goes on to show developers how
to build richer, more responsive dynamic Web sites
and Web applications Dives into such topics as
ASP.NET 2.0 AJAX user interface design issues,
JavaScript enhancements with AJAX, how to use the
UpdatePanel for implementing server-side controls,
and XML scripting in AJAX Also offers an outline
of the ASP.NET 2.0 AJAXControl Toolkit, and
discusses implementing drag and drop functions,
databinding, debugging and security, ASP.NET
services, and bridging and gadgets The companion
Web site provides readers with a rich set of code
examples
  Pro ASP.NET MVC 2 Framework Steven
Sanderson,2011-01-10 Author Steven Sanderson has
seen the ASP.NET MVC Framework mature from the
start, so his experience, combined with
comprehensive coverage of all the new features,
including those in the official MVC development
toolkit, offers the clearest understanding of how
this exciting new framework can improve your
coding efficiency. With this book, you’ll gain
invaluable up-to-date knowledge of security,
deployment, and interoperability challenges. The
ASP.NET MVC 2 Framework introduces a radical high-
productivity programming model that promotes
cleaner code architecture, test-driven
development, and powerful extensibility, combined
with all the benefits of ASP.NET 3.5. In this
book, the core model-view-controller (MVC)
architectural concepts are not simply explained or
discussed in isolation, but are demonstrated in
action. You’ll work through an extended tutorial
to create a working e-commerce web application



5

that combines ASP.NET MVC with C# language
features and unit-testing best practices. By
gaining this invaluable, practical experience,
you’ll discover MVC’s strengths and weaknesses for
yourself—and put your best-learned theory into
practice.
  American Book Prices Current ,1951 A record of
literary properties sold at auction in the United
States.
  JavaScript Step by Step Steve Suehring,2010
Provides information on creating Web applications
with JavaScript.
  Ajax und Java Steven Douglas Olson,2007
  Official Army National Guard Register United
States. National Guard Bureau,1967
  Radio Navigational Aids ,2002
  Business Process Management Design Guide: Using
IBM Business Process Manager Dr. Ali
Arsanjani,Nakul Bharade,Magnus
Borgenstrand,Philipp Schume,J. Keith
Wood,Vyacheslav Zheltonogov,IBM
Redbooks,2015-04-27 IBM® Business Process Manager
(IBM BPM) is a comprehensive business process
management (BPM) suite that provides visibility
and management of your business processes. IBM BPM
supports the whole BPM lifecycle approach:
Discover and document Plan Implement Deploy Manage
Optimize Process owners and business owners can
use this solution to engage directly in the
improvement of their business processes. IBM BPM
excels in integrating role-based process design,
and provides a social BPM experience. It enables
asset sharing and creating versions through its
Process Center. The Process Center acts as a
unified repository, making it possible to manage
changes to the business processes with confidence.
IBM BPM supports a wide range of standards for
process modeling and exchange. Built-in analytics
and search capabilities help to further improve
and optimize the business processes. This IBM
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Redbooks® publication provides valuable
information for project teams and business people
that are involved in projects using IBM BPM. It
describes the important design decisions that you
face as a team. These decisions invariably have an
effect on the success of your project. These
decisions range from the more business-centric
decisions, such as which should be your first
process, to the more technical decisions, such as
solution analysis and architectural
considerations.
  Computer Networks Andrew S. Tanenbaum,Nickolas
Feamster,2019-02
  Ignition! John Drury Clark,2018-05-23 This newly
reissued debut book in the Rutgers University
Press Classics Imprint is the story of the search
for a rocket propellant which could be trusted to
take man into space. This search was a hazardous
enterprise carried out by rival labs who worked
against the known laws of nature, with no
guarantee of success or safety. Acclaimed
scientist and sci-fi author John Drury Clark
writes with irreverent and eyewitness immediacy
about the development of the explosive fuels
strong enough to negate the relentless restraints
of gravity. The resulting volume is as much a
memoir as a work of history, sharing a behind-the-
scenes view of an enterprise which eventually took
men to the moon, missiles to the planets, and
satellites to outer space. A classic work in the
history of science, and described as “a good book
on rocket stuff…that’s a really fun one” by SpaceX
founder Elon Musk, readers will want to get their
hands on this influential classic, available for
the first time in decades.
  TV Directory ,1969
  Computer Networks Andrew S. Tanenbaum,David J.
Wetherall,2013-07-23 Appropriate for Computer
Networking or Introduction to Networking courses
at both the undergraduate and graduate level in
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Computer Science, Electrical Engineering, CIS,
MIS, and Business Departments. Tanenbaum takes a
structured approach to explaining how networks
work from the inside out. He starts with an
explanation of the physical layer of networking,
computer hardware and transmission systems; then
works his way up to network applications.
Tanenbaum's in-depth application coverage includes
email; the domain name system; the World Wide Web
(both client- and server-side); and multimedia
(including voice over IP, Internet radio video on
demand, video conferencing, and streaming media.
  Head First Java Kathy Sierra,Bert
Bates,2005-02-09 Learning a complex new language
is no easy task especially when it s an object-
oriented computer programming language like Java.
You might think the problem is your brain. It
seems to have a mind of its own, a mind that
doesn't always want to take in the dry, technical
stuff you're forced to study. The fact is your
brain craves novelty. It's constantly searching,
scanning, waiting for something unusual to happen.
After all, that's the way it was built to help you
stay alive. It takes all the routine, ordinary,
dull stuff and filters it to the background so it
won't interfere with your brain's real work--
recording things that matter. How does your brain
know what matters? It's like the creators of the
Head First approach say, suppose you're out for a
hike and a tiger jumps in front of you, what
happens in your brain? Neurons fire. Emotions
crank up. Chemicals surge. That's how your brain
knows. And that's how your brain will learn Java.
Head First Java combines puzzles, strong visuals,
mysteries, and soul-searching interviews with
famous Java objects to engage you in many
different ways. It's fast, it's fun, and it's
effective. And, despite its playful appearance,
Head First Java is serious stuff: a complete
introduction to object-oriented programming and
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Java. You'll learn everything from the
fundamentals to advanced topics, including
threads, network sockets, and distributed
programming with RMI. And the new. second edition
focuses on Java 5.0, the latest version of the
Java language and development platform. Because
Java 5.0 is a major update to the platform, with
deep, code-level changes, even more careful study
and implementation is required. So learning the
Head First way is more important than ever. If
you've read a Head First book, you know what to
expect--a visually rich format designed for the
way your brain works. If you haven't, you're in
for a treat. You'll see why people say it's unlike
any other Java book you've ever read. By
exploiting how your brain works, Head First Java
compresses the time it takes to learn and retain--
complex information. Its unique approach not only
shows you what you need to know about Java syntax,
it teaches you to think like a Java programmer. If
you want to be bored, buy some other book. But if
you want to understand Java, this book's for you.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,1996
  Python Object-Oriented Programming Steven F.
Lott,Dusty Phillips,2021-07-02 A comprehensive
guide to exploring modern Python through data
structures, design patterns, and effective object-
oriented techniques Key Features Build an
intuitive understanding of object-oriented design,
from introductory to mature programs Learn the ins
and outs of Python syntax, libraries, and best
practices Examine a machine-learning case study at
the end of each chapter Book Description Object-
oriented programming (OOP) is a popular design
paradigm in which data and behaviors are
encapsulated in such a way that they can be
manipulated together. Python Object-Oriented
Programming, Fourth Edition dives deep into the
various aspects of OOP, Python as an OOP language,
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common and advanced design patterns, and hands-on
data manipulation and testing of more complex OOP
systems. These concepts are consolidated by open-
ended exercises, as well as a real-world case
study at the end of every chapter, newly written
for this edition. All example code is now
compatible with Python 3.9+ syntax and has been
updated with type hints for ease of learning.
Steven and Dusty provide a comprehensive,
illustrative tour of important OOP concepts, such
as inheritance, composition, and polymorphism, and
explain how they work together with Python's
classes and data structures to facilitate good
design. In addition, the book also features an in-
depth look at Python's exception handling and how
functional programming intersects with OOP. Two
very powerful automated testing systems, unittest
and pytest, are introduced. The final chapter
provides a detailed discussion of Python's
concurrent programming ecosystem. By the end of
the book, you will have a thorough understanding
of how to think about and apply object-oriented
principles using Python syntax and be able to
confidently create robust and reliable programs.
What you will learn Implement objects in Python by
creating classes and defining methods Extend class
functionality using inheritance Use exceptions to
handle unusual situations cleanly Understand when
to use object-oriented features, and more
importantly, when not to use them Discover several
widely used design patterns and how they are
implemented in Python Uncover the simplicity of
unit and integration testing and understand why
they are so important Learn to statically type
check your dynamic code Understand concurrency
with asyncio and how it speeds up programs Who
this book is for If you are new to object-oriented
programming techniques, or if you have basic
Python skills and wish to learn how and when to
correctly apply OOP principles in Python, this is
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the book for you. Moreover, if you are an object-
oriented programmer coming from other languages or
seeking a leg up in the new world of Python, you
will find this book a useful introduction to
Python. Minimal previous experience with Python is
necessary.
  Ajax Anthony T. Holdener,2008 Provides
information on the basics of Ajax to create Web
applications that function like desktop programs.
  Critical Mineral Resources of the United States
K. J. Schulz,2017 As the importance and dependence
of specific mineral commodities increase, so does
concern about their supply. The United States is
currently 100 percent reliant on foreign sources
for 20 mineral commodities and imports the
majority of its supply of more than 50 mineral
commodities. Mineral commodities that have
important uses and face potential supply
disruption are critical to American economic and
national security. However, a mineral commodity's
importance and the nature of its supply chain can
change with time; a mineral commodity that may not
have been considered critical 25 years ago may be
critical today, and one considered critical today
may not be so in the future. The U.S. Geological
Survey has produced this volume to describe a
select group of mineral commodities currently
critical to our economy and security. For each
mineral commodity covered, the authors provide a
comprehensive look at (1) the commodity's use; (2)
the geology and global distribution of the mineral
deposit types that account for the present and
possible future supply of the commodity; (3) the
current status of production, reserves, and
resources in the United States and globally; and
(4) environmental considerations related to the
commodity's production from different types of
mineral deposits. The volume describes U.S.
critical mineral resources in a global context,
for no country can be self-sufficient for all its
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mineral commodity needs, and the United States
will always rely on global mineral commodity
supply chains. This volume provides the scientific
understanding of critical mineral resources
required for informed decisionmaking by those
responsible for ensuring that the United States
has a secure and sustainable supply of mineral
commodities.
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Steve&ajax&p2 :

what we know
about marijuana
centers for
disease control
and prevention
- Feb 06 2023
web marijuana
which can also
be called
cannabis weed
pot or dope
refers to the
dried flowers
leaves stems
and seeds of
the cannabis
plant the
cannabis plant
contains more
than 100
compounds or
cannabinoids
these compounds
include
tetrahydrocanna
binol thc which
is impairing or
mind altering
as well as
other active
compounds such
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as
cannabis drug
wikipedia - Oct
14 2023
web cannabis a
also known as
marijuana b
among other
names is a
psychoactive
drug from the
cannabis plant
native to
central or
south asia the
cannabis plant
has been used
as a drug for
both
recreational
and entheogenic
purposes and in
know the
negative
effects and
risks of
marijuana use
samhsa - Mar 07
2023
web feb 27 2023
  know the
risks of
marijuana
marijuana use
comes with real
risks that can
impact a person
s health and
life marijuana
is the most

commonly used
illegal
substance in
the u s and its
use is growing
marijuana use
among all adult
age groups both
sexes and
pregnant women
is going up
what we know
about marijuana
centers for
disease control
and prevention
- May 09 2023
web mar 1 2023
  smoking any
product
including
marijuana can
damage the
lungs increase
risk of
bronchitis and
scar small
blood vessels
smoking
marijuana can
also increase
the risk for
stroke heart
disease and
other vascular
diseases mental
health
marijuana use
has been linked
to social

anxiety
depression
suicide and
schizophrenia
cannabis
marijuana
drugfacts
national
institute on
drug abuse -
Sep 13 2023
web dec 24 2019
  marijuana
refers to the
dried leaves
flowers stems
and seeds from
the cannabis
sativa or
cannabis indica
plant the plant
contains the
mind altering
chemical thc
and other
related
compounds
people use
marijuana by
what is
marijuana
national
institute on
drug abuse nida
- Jul 11 2023
web marijuana
also called
weed herb pot
grass bud ganja
mary jane and a
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vast number of
other slang
terms is a
greenish gray
mixture of the
dried flowers
of cannabis
sativa
health effects
of marijuana
health effects
marijuana cdc -
Jan 05 2023
web marijuana
is the most
commonly used
federally
illegal drug in
the united
states with an
estimated 48 2
million people
using it in
2019 2
marijuana use
may have a wide
range of health
effects on the
body and brain
click on the
sections below
to learn more
about how
marijuana use
can affect your
health
marijuana
history effects
thc legality
britannica -

Jun 10 2023
web nov 8 2023
  marijuana
drug composed
of the leaves
and flowers of
plants in the
genus cannabis
marijuana is
known by
several other
names including
pot grass and
weed it can
vary widely in
potency its
active
ingredient is
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binol thc learn
more about the
history effects
and legality of
marijuana
effects of
marijuana use
how weed
affects your
mind and body
webmd - Aug 12
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web you can
smoke it vape
it drink it or
eat it many
people use
marijuana for
pleasure and
recreation but
a growing

number of
doctors
prescribe it
for specific
medical
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symptoms
marijuana mayo
clinic - Apr 08
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web aug 10 2023
  marijuana is
made from the
dried leaves
and buds of the
cannabis sativa
plant while the
food and drug
administration
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approved the
use of the
marijuana plant
as medicine
many states
have legalized
marijuana use
the fdahas
approved two
drugs
dronabinol
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doc berita
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free download
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web download
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download every
past year 3
sats paper to
help prepare
children for
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tests answers
to every
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year 3 english
reading
optional sats

papers download
key stage 2
english reading
sats practice
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grammar
worksheets pdf
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and even
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editable file
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click the link
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group paper 1
year 3 paper 1
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editable
version year 3
paper 1
advanced pdf
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tests optional
ks2 resources -
Sep 08 2023
web inside this
year 3 english
sats
assessments and
testing
collection you
will find a
wide variety of
resources
worksheets and
assessment
trackers as
well as test
papers and
reading
comprehension
packs
free p3 english
test papers for
free download
page 1 of 6 -
Feb 18 2022
web test papers
for primary 3
english past
year test
papers from
various primary
schools in
singapore
year 3 term 3

reading
assessment pack
teacher made
twinkl - Dec 31
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web y3 reading
assessment term
3 practice pack
based on the
new national
curriculum and
current sample
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this pack
includes three
texts their
answer booklets
and mark
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are 36
questions to be
completed as in
the sample test
cambridge
preliminary
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- Mar 22 2022
web this book
is for
candidates
preparing for
the university
of cambridge
local
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preliminary
english test
pet it contains
four complete
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tests based on
recent pet
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three
examination
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aqa find past
papers and mark
schemes - Jun
24 2022
web find past
papers and mark
schemes for aqa
exams and
specimen papers
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year 3 english
sats papers
tests optional
ks2 resources -
Aug 27 2022
web these
fantastic year
3 english sats
assessment and
test resources
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to test then
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on their
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in line with
their
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targets inside
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english sats
assessments and
testing
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will find a
wide variety of
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worksheets and
assessment
trackers as
well as test
papers and
reading
national
curriculum
assessments
practice
materials gov
uk - Sep 27
2022
web sep 12 2016
  collection
national
curriculum
assessments
practice
materials
practice
materials for
the phonics
screening check
key stage 1 and
key stage 2
national
curriculum
tests including
past test
past papers
cambridge
assessment

international
education - Oct
29 2022
web past papers
administered
effectively
past papers are
the best way to
prepare
students for
the experience
of an
examination you
can administer
them throughout
the school year
to measure your
learners
progression and
development
they are also a
great tool for
measuring your
students level
of
understanding
and can
identify any
weaker subject
year 3 english
grammar and
punctuation
test 1 total
marks - May 04
2023
web year 3
english grammar
and punctuation
test 1 answers
1 as to a treat
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disclaimer all
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based on the
materials that
i ve shared you
can definitely
opt to modify
or not use the
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everything here
is shared for
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materials
lesson plans or
modules from
this blog
young learners
cambridge
english - Apr
22 2022
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english young
learners is a
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motivating
english
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